
 

 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 

No scientific program can be successful without trade physician 

partnership. Glaucoma Society of India announces its 33rd annual 

conference, GlaucoCherry 2024 to be held at Suganya Conventional Centre, 

Puducherry, from 27th - 29th September, 2024. GSI invites trade participation for 

the same. 

Your company has a long association with Glaucoma Society of India. 
 

I am sure, like all previous years, you will wholeheartedly participate in this annual 

event. Your participation will help in the progression of science and 

ultimately help in reducing visual disability caused by Glaucoma. The details 

for the sponsorship are given below. Please note that there is heavy discount for 

early confirmation with full payment up to 30 April, 2024.  

 

Thanking you in anticipation 
 

  

                                                           
 
(Dr. Manav Deep Singh)     (Dr. Barun Kumar Nayak) 
Honorary Secretary           President 
Glaucoma Society of India     Glaucoma Society of India 
 
 


